
 

Report of Workshop on C Programming 

The department of computer science and engineering along with ACM TKMIT student 

chapter and ACM kollam chapter and IEDC conducted a workshop titled – “Mastering C 

Programming Language”. This workshop is focused for the students of first year CSE 

students before facing their first year University exam. The details of the program are given 

below 

Title    : Mastering C programming Language. 

Resource persons  : Ms. Sumisha 

Assistant Professor, Dept of CSE,UCK College of 

Engineering and Technology &Trainer and Committee 

member of ACM Kollam Professional Chapter 

Date    : 29 July 2023 

Time    : 07:00 pm to 08:30 pm 

Venue    : Google Meet 

Poster of the event 

.  



 The workshop planned to be conducted for six hours. 

 The resource person provide detailed introduction to the topics through 

implementation. 

 Students raised few doubts and the resource person clarified their doubts. 

 The session ended on August 2nd 2023. 

 The feedbacks from students were collected by circulating an online google form raising 

the following questions.  

o How would you rate the overall quality of this workshop? 

o How would you rate the relevance of the contents covered in this workshop? 

o How would you rate the relevance of the presenter's coverage of the topic? 

o What was your knowledge of or familiarity with this subject matter prior to the 

workshop? 

o How would you rate your knowledge or familiarity with this subject matter at 

the conclusion of this worskhop? 

 The link for collecting feedback and the sample response sheet is given below: 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWspqQwWR0v5RVwazUtyAcnOC0s7

RJueC_gEn2b4wNYUn2rA/viewform?usp=pp_url 

 

Proof of the Certificate issued 

 

 

 

 

 



Outcomes of the event 

The students were mastered and improved their confidence in attending the university exam 

through the workshop. 

 

Prepared by: Ms. Chinnu Ravi, ACM staff coordinator. 

  

 


